
 

May 3, 2020 

Dear CDC Pont Viau Vocational Training Student, 
  
As per the directives of the Minister of Education, Vocational Training classes are now 
being offered on-line, to our students. These sessions are organized by your teachers 
and are conducted on the Zoom platform, according to your assigned schedule.  
  
Some, but not all, may be recorded, for later reference and review. 
  
Teachers will offer on-line learning for the theory competencies and, after May 19, it will 
be possible for students to be invited into the center, by appointment only, for the 
technical competencies and for evaluations.  
  
Attendance will be taken in all Zoom sessions, and failure to attend these 
sessions will have serious consequences in terms of your projected program 
completion and certification dates. 
  
In some programs, this could mean that modules not attended and completed would 
have to be taken at a later date, in the fall session, space permitting. 
  
As of May 4, please check your emails regularly for schedule information from your 
teachers. 
  
The link below will bring you to the letter emailed to you last week for the pick-up of 
personal items on May 4, 5 or 6.   You MUST make an appointment to be able to 
collect your belongings that were left in the center. Please refer to the important 
information in this letter.  
 
https://bilingualtraining.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/CDC-Letter-to-Students-
3.pdf?x27796 

We are all working together to support your learning and moving forward in this 
challenging time. 

On behalf of the CDC Pont Viau Team 

 

Heather Halman 

Center Director 
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